
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Merch Merchant
Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: FW: State E Batt
Date: Friday, September 1, 2017 2:05:00 PM

Mr. Merchant:
 
As with the State E 10 Strawn battery location, the below photos indicate that the release is of a
reportable volume. Please verify and submit an initial C-141 to both NMOCD and NMSLO within 15
days.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
From: Price, Henryetta [mailto:hprice@blm.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:34 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: State E Batt
 
Good Morning, 
 
This is a facility just north of the State E 10 Strawn Batt. Same issues. 
 

mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:mymerch@penrocoil.com
mailto:agroves@slo.state.nm.us


 



 
 

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management
Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927
 

mailto:Hprice@blm.gov


* Tis the season for African Rue. Please do a 360 scan around your well locations
and lease roads. 


